
75th Anniversary of VE Day 

The Royal British Legion is calling on people across the UK to join in a moment of reflection and 

remembrance at 11am on Friday 8th May, the 75th Anniversary of VE Day, and pause for a Two 

Minute Silence.  I hope that we will all support this aspect of VE Day from the safety of our homes 

too.  I know from speaking to lots of you over the last few weeks that you are putting up bunting 

and having your own celebrations. Remember to take pictures and send then to me for our next newsletter!!! 

Brimrod Primary School 

Newsletter 

Friday 8th May 2020 

Hi Everyone!!!!  

Once again, we hope everyone is managing in the current               

situation and is still enjoying spending time together. However I 

know some of you are keen to know when school will reopen again. I 

can assure you that there is no secret group and that we at school 

only have the same information that you do. We try not to listen to 

rumours and hearsay and focus on the factual information that 

comes from the Government and the Department for Education. As 

soon as we know anything we will let you know so please keep 

checking emails., texts and the school website. 

Remember to send photos of your home activities too 

head@brimrodprimary.rochdale.sch.uk 

We hope to see you all soon. Stay safe and take care!! 

Mrs. Morgan 

What new skills 

have you 

learned 

throughout the 

last few weeks? 

Stay Home and Stay Safe!! 

Miss Shaw has been making 

playdough 

Mrs.            

Simmonds has 

been very 

busy. 

Can you help? 

Over the weekend, Mrs. Kouser and her    

family made fresh food and care packages to 

help families that are struggling getting food 

for Iftar during this difficult time. 

Do you have neighbours that may need help? 

Maybe you could bake them something? Send 

us photographs of you sharing supporting our 

community. Remember to stay safe and     

always work with an adult. 


